
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

January 27, 2010

The Honorable Clark J. Chapin
State Representative
Environment Committee
Room 3200, Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Representative Chapin;

The Connecticut Departanent of Environmental Protection (CTDEP) is cun’ently in the process of
updating the Connecticut Water Quality Standards. The Standards are required by both state statute and
fe’deral law and provide the basis for water quality based programs administered by the CTDEP. In
accordance with the legal.requirements for updating the Water Quality Standards on a periodic basis, the
CTDEP is soliciting public input on the proposed changes to the Water Quality Standards. Public input
was initially requested last spring to identify topics of concern that the public would like to see included
within any proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards. These comments were considered by the
Depa~nent as revisions to the document were drafted.

The CTDEP has initiated a formal public review process for the revisions proposed. We are-
adhering to the requirements in both Section 22a-426 of the Connecticut General Statutes and in Section
303 of the Federal Clean Water Act for revising the Water Quality Standards. Accordingly, we have
established a public review period, extending to February 15, 2010, and including an informational
meeting and public hearing, scheduled for February 3, 2010. The public notice for this process is attached
to this letter.

If you have may questions about the propoSed revisions to the Water Quality Standards, please
contg(t Robert LaFrance (860 424 3401), our legislative liaison, or Traci Iott (860 424 3082) for technical
or procedural questions. Additional infomaation may be found on our web site at
http:/!www.ct.gov/dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&O=452434&depNav GID=1654

Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse

Robert LaFrance, CTDEP
Karen Buckley-Bates, CTDPH
Denise Ruzicka, CTDEP
Traci Iott, CTDEP

(Printed on Recycled Paper)
79 Elm Street ¯ Hartford, CT 06106-5127
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

January27,2010

The Honorable Richard Roy/
State Representative
Environment Counnittee
Room 3200, Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Representative Roy;

The Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection (CTDEP) is currently in the process of
updating the Connecticut Water Quality Standards. The Stmadards are required by both state statute and
federal law and provide the basis for water quality based progranas administered by the CTDEP. In
accordance with the legal requirements for updating the Water Quality Standards on a periodic basis, the
CTDEP is soliciting public input on the proposed changes to the Water Quality Standards. Public input
was initially requested last spring to identify topics of concern that the public would like to see included
within may proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards. These comments were considered by the
Department as revisions to the document were drafted.

The CTDEP has initiated a formal public review process for the revisions proposed. We are
adhering to the requirements in both Section 22a-426 of the Connecticut General Statutes and in Section
303 of the Federal Clean Water Act for revising the Water Quality Standards. Accordingly, we have
established a public review period, extending to February 15, 2010, and including an informational
meeting and public hearing, scheduled for February 3, 2010. The public notice for this process is attached
to this letter.

If you have may questions about the proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards, please
contact Robert LaFrance (860 424 3401), our legislative liaison, or Traci Iott (860 424 3082) for technical
o~? procedural questions. Additional information may be found on our web site at
http://www.ct.gov/dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&Q=452434&depNav GID=1654

Sincerely,

Bureau Chief
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse

Robert LaFrance, CTDEP
Karen Buckley-Bates, CTDPH
Denise Ruzicka, CTDEP
Traci Iott, CTDEP

(Printed on Recycled Paper)
79 Elm Street ¯ Hartford, CT 06106-5127

www.ct.gov/dep
An Equal Opportuniiy Employer



STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

January27,2010

The Honorable John McKinney
State Senator
Environment Committee
Room 3200, Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Senator McKinney;

The Connecticut Departm~.nt of Environmental Protection (CTDEP) is currently in the process of
updating the Connecticut Water Quality Standards. The Standards are required by both state statute mad
federal law and provide the basis for water quality based programs administered by the CTDEP. In
accordance with the legal requirements for updating the Water Quality Standards on a periodic basis, the
CTDEP is soliciting public input on the proposed changes to the Water Quality Standards. Public input
was initially requested last spring to identify topics of concern that the public would like to see included
within any proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards. These comments were considered by the
Department as revisions to the docm-nent were drafted.

The CTDEP has initiated a formal public review process for the revisions proposed. We are
adhering to the requirements in both Section 22a-426 of the Connecticut General Statutes and in Section
303 of the Federal Clean Water Act for revising the Water Quality Standards. Accordingly, we have
established a public review period, extending to February 15, 2010, and including an informational
meeting and public hearing, scheduled for February 3, 2010. The public notice for this process is attached
to this letter.

If you have any questions about the proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards, please
contact Robert LaFrance (860 424 3401), our legislative liaison, or Traci Iott (860 424 3082) for technical
or procedural questions. Additional information may be found on our web site at
http:/!www.ct.gov!dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&O=452434&depNav G1D=1654

Bureau Chief
Bureau of Water Protection

cc: Robert LaFrance, CTDEP
Karen Buckley-Bates, CTDPH
Denise Ruzicka, CTDEP
Traci Iott, CTDEP

(Printed on Recycled Paper)
79 Elm Street ¯ Hartford, CT 06106-5127

www.ct,gov/dep
An Equal Opportunity Employer



STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

January 27, 20t0

The Honorable Edward Meyer
State Senator
Environment Committee
Room 3200, Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Senator Meyer;

The Connecticut Department of Envimmnental Protection (CTDEP) is currently in the process of
updating the Connecticut Water Quality Standards. The Standards are required by both state statute and
federal law and provide the basis for water quality based programs administered by the CTDEP. In
accordance with the legal requirements for updating the Water Quality Stmadards on a periodic basis, the
CTDEP is soliciting public input on the proposed changes to the Water Quality Standards. Public input
was initially requested last spring to identify topics of concern that the public would like to see included
within any proposed revisions to the Water Quality S~andards. These comments were considered by the
Department as revisions to the document were drafted.

The CTDEP has initiated a formal public review process for the revisions proposed. We are
adhering to the requiremelttS in both Section 22a-426 of the Connecticut General Statutes and in Section
303 of the Federal Clean Water Act for revisingthe Water Quality Standards. Accordingly, we have
established a public review period, extending to February 15, 2010, and including an informational
meeting and public hearing, scheduled for February 3, 2010. The public notice for this process is attached
to this letter.

If you have any questions about the proposed revisions to the Water Quality Standards, please
contact Robert LaFrance (860 424 3401), our legislative liaison, or Traci Iott (860 424 3082) for technical
or procedural questions. Additional information may be found on our web site at
http://www.ct.gov/dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&Q=452434&depNav GID=1654

Bureau Chief
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse

Robert LaFrance, CTDEP
Karen Buckley-Bates, CTDPH
Denise Ruzicka, CTDEP
Traei Iott, CTDEP Printed on Recycled Paper)

79 Elm Street ¯Hartford, CT 06106-5127
www.et.gov/dep

An Equal OpporTunity Employer




